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the couples parents stand together and enter the bridal party
from the back (from the groom side), entering at the same time

the flower girl and ring bearer. they will be seated and entered in
the order given below. the ring bearer and flower girl will follow

the bride from the back, continuing the procession. the
bridesmaids and ushers will enter from the opposite side of the

room: the bridesmaids from the left, the ushers from the right, the
ushers entering first.. the father of the bride (unless he is being
the best man) will enter from the same side as the groom. if the
father of the bride will be the best man, the groom's parents and
ushers will all enter from the same side, the groom's parents first.

the groom and best man will enter from the same side as the
bridal party. the mother of the bride will enter from the same side,

followed by the best man, groom's parents, ushers, bride's
parents, and bridal party. follow that up with the couple's parents
taking the bride's parents seat, and the bride & groom's parents
taking their seats. they will be seated in the order given below.
then, ring bearer and flower girl enter from the groom's side,

seated in the order given below. enter the bride, groom, bridal
party, parents, ushers, and maid of honor from the left. the ushers
will enter last let the wedding party begin their procession to the
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ceremony. the ring bearer and flower girl will follow the bride,
standing just behind her in order to give her something to hold
onto. the bridesmaids, ushers, and best man will enter from the

opposite side, with the ushers entering first and the bride's
parents seated near the center front. the bride's parents will take
their seats last. the groom and best man will enter from the same
side as the wedding party and sit down at the front next to each
other. the mother of the bride will enter the room on the groom's
side, followed by the groom's father, father-in-law, and groom's
mother. they will be seated in the order given below, with the
groom's parents taking the bride's parents' seat. the bride's

parents will seat themselves before the father of the bride, but
will not immediately take their seats.. the father of the bride will
enter the room on the groom's side and follow the groom down

the aisle. the bride and groom will be seated at the front, with the
groom to the bride's left. the parents will enter the room

separately and go through the processional in the order given
below. the bride's father will seat himself next to the bride,

followed by the groom's parents, then the bride's mother. the
bride's father will sit before the bride and her mother will sit with
the groom's father. the parents will enter the room as a set, with
the bride's parents sitting on the bride's side, and the groom's
parents sitting on the groom's side. just as with the ring bearer
and flower girl, the parents will enter from the groom side, with

the flower girl and ring bearer standing beside their parents. enter
the groom, father, and ushers first, followed by the bridal party,
maid of honor, flower girl, ring bearer, and flower girl. enter the
bride and groom from the left, walking down the aisle side-by-

side. the father of the bride will enter last, followed by the groom.
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